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From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov 
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 12:59:13 PM
To: agenda comments; Mark Apolinar 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments
Sensitivity: Normal

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 08/10/2020 12:59 pm
Response #: 610
Submitter ID: 38163
IP address: 2601:601:8100:7470:2805:f78e:2424:a3d8
Time to complete: 30 min. , 29 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. Concerned Neighbor

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Richmond Highlands

4. Not answered

5. 08/10/2020

6. 9a-1

7. Please do not do this. This is too close to a lot of residences . I haven’t been terrified and unable to sleep thinking about the fact that this would potentially place
a sexual predator close to my child. What are the city’s plan to address these concerns? We already find a lot of needles in parks that we have to watch for to
keep the kids safe. Placing a shelter while talks about defunding the police are ongoing this close to a school and residences is highly irresponsible.

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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